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Ref: IRD-PR-1-2021
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Launch of Multi Tax Solution (MTS) and Online Portal

The Management and staff of the Inland Revenue Department (IRD) would like to
wish you a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year. We look forward to serving
you in 2021 and beyond.

We are pleased to announce that this year we will be launching some aspects of our
NEW Multi Tax Solution and Online Portal. This tax administration system will
allow for more insightful management and business intelligence reports and
facilitate registration, filing and ultimately online payment for specific taxes and
licences.

Since April 2019, the IRD and Department of Information Technology and E-
Government Services (DITES) teams have been working diligently with Bearing
Point Caribbean and Catalyst to Development (C2D) to deliver the ultimate
solution to meet Anguilla’s needs.

The benefits of this system are consistent with the strategic goals of the IRD to
foster a customer-centered focus and to continue to invest in Information
Communication Technology (ICT) to improve efficiency and effectiveness of IRD
operations.

For more information, please contact the Inland Revenue Department at (264) 497-
8334 or email us at inlandrevenue@gov.ai. Like and Follow us on Facebook
@AnguillalRD for updates and notifications about upcoming changes.

Regards,

Lonnie Hobson (Mr.)
Comptroller, Inland Revenue Department (Acting)
5™ January 2021



